
	

	

Moretown	Planning	Commission	
Moretown	School	Library	
6:30	pm,	June	4,	2019	

	
	
Present:	Jonathan	Siegel,		Chair,	John	Schmeltzer,	Deb	Carroll,	Rube	Scharges,	Karen	
Horn.	
	Guests:	None	
	
Jonathan	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	6:30.		
	
Deb	made	motion	to	adopt	the	minutes	of	May	21.	Rube	seconded	the	motion,	which	
was	passed	unanimously.	
	
Rube	told	the	Planning	Commission	he	is	in	attendance	at	his	last	meeting.	Rube	
joined	the	planning	commission	in	2008	and	has	been	a	faithful	member	ever	since.	
Our	sincere	thanks	to	Rube	for	his	service	to	the	town!	He	has	tendered	his	
resignation	to	the	selectboard.	
	
The	Planning	Commission	discussed	the	Local	Hazard	Mitigation	Plan,	most	recent	
draft	and	revised	timeline	and	work	items	from	the	Central	Vermont	Regional	
Commission.	Karen	and	Deb	made	some	amendments		and	additions	to	the	most	
recent	draft.	
	
The	planning	commission	will	not	meet	on	July	2.	Dara	is	invited	to	join	the	meeting	
July	16.		
	
Karen	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	at	7:30.		Rube	seconded	the	motion,	which	was	
unanimously	approved.		
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
	
Karen	Horn	
June	5,	2019	
	
	
	
	


